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Subject: Remote Learning through IIT Bombay during Corona Virus Outbreak powered by 

MHRD Govt. of India 

 

To 

All Principals/Incharges of Affiliated Colleges, 

Punjabi University Patiala in association with IIT Bombay is recommending to engage students 

by referring them to learn IT Software Courses during the closure of Institutions till re-opening 

of Institutions due to Corona Virus Outbreak.  Tutorials are available at website https://spoken-

tutorial.org Principals/Incharges of all affiliated colleges are requested to share the said link with 

faculty members so that they can further share the link with students through WhatsApp 

Groups/Google Groups or any mode. Students can learn remotely through given link. Colleges 

can contact following Training Manager of Punjab from IIT Bombay for any query related to 

process, course, test, etc. 

Tanvir Singh 

Training Manager – Punjab 

IIT Bombay Spoken Tutorials, MHRD GoI 

Mobile No. 9041633230, Email ID - singhtanvir21@gmail.com 

 

All the Principals/Incharges are requested to do the needful. This will be beneficial in their 

employment and academic career. 

 

 

 

  
    (Dean Academic Affairs)        (Dean, College Development Council) 

 

 

 


